
PUBLIC HEARING 
Notice of Intent and Opportunity to Comment 

 
The Dighton Housing Authority (DHA) invites all tenants and the general public to our 
Public Hearing to discuss its intent to go into a 3 Year Management Agreement with the 
Dartmouth Housing Authority and gives you the opportunity to comment prior to DHA 
entering into a Management Agreement with the Dartmouth Housing Authority.  The 
DHA will hold a public hearing to invite public comment regarding entering into the 
Management Agreement with the Dartmouth Housing Authority.   
 
Hearing time and date:  9:30 AM on 03/11/2025 
 
Hearing location: Dighton Housing Authority 
   Community Center 
   300 Lincoln Avenue 
   N. Dighton, MA  02764 
 
Residents and the general public are invited to submit a public comments, as noted 
below, regarding DHA entering into a 3 Year Management Agreement with the 
Dartmouth Housing Authority.  The Authority shall consider the concerns of any Local 
Tenants’ Organization (LTO), Resident Advisory Board (RAB), Residents, and the general 
public regarding this 3 Year Management Agreement. 
 

• Comments may be submitted orally at the hearing, by emailing the DHA 
Office at Director@DightonHA.org, or by submitting written comments at the 
DHA office.  Comments must be received no later than the close of the public 
hearing. 

• For reasonable accommodation requests, contact the DHA Office (508-823-
8361) by March 7, 2025, at 11:00 AM.   

• Contact information for DHA: 
o Office:   300 Lincoln Avenue, North Dighton, MA  02764 
o Phone:   508-823-8361 
o Email: Director@DightonHA.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted:  December 18, 2024 
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